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Dear Member

The Commercial Vehicle Industry Association of Australia and the Commercial Vehicle Industry of
Victoria (a VACC division) are seeking feedback on your experiences with the platform ROVER
(Road Vehicle Regulator), the online administration system for the Road Vehicle Standards Act
(2018) (RVSA). The RVSA legislation replaces the Motor Vehicle Standards Act 1989.

The transitional period was recently extended until 30 June 2023, however, we understand many
businesses across the automotive industry have already opted-in to the system and are utilising its
functionality.

CVIAA would like to gain a better understanding of members’ experiences with the system. We would
also like to hear from members who have not currently ‘opted-in’ and your reasons for this.

We therefore invite you to participate in a short survey that should take no more than 10 minutes to
complete.

You can take the survey HERE

All survey responses will remain anonymous unless participants would like to provide their contact
details for any follow up discussions.

CVIAA and CVIAV thank you in advance for your participation.

The survey will be open until COB Friday 30 April 2022.

Dr Imogen Reid
Lead, Strategy and Policy
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